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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 9:05 AM
To: 'Randy Y'
Subject: RE: 1051 Arkwright St, St Paul MN 55130

Hi Randy, 
Ms. Moermond was going to recommend that your VB fee be reduced from $2284 to $1142 if you receive your code 
compliance certificate by today.  From checking the record, there are still active permits which means the repairs are not 
done; therefore, the recommendation to the City Council will be approval for the whole vacant building fee of $2284. 
 
If you wish to contest at the City Council Public Hearing, it’s today at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 
From: Randy Y [mailto:randyyeary@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 10:42 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Randy Yeary <randyyeary@gmail.com> 
Subject: Fwd: 1051 Arkwright St, St Paul MN 55130 
 
Hi Mai  
 
My email shows my earlier message and the attachment went through.  Here it is again.  Please confirm receipt. 
 
Thank you  
 
Randy Yeary 
R2C LLC 
651.888.1864 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Randy Y <randyyeary@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Aug 30, 2018 at 9:36 AM 
Subject: Re: 1051 Arkwright St, St Paul MN 55130 


